
Omaha Public Power District 

March 21, 2017 
LIC-17 -0022 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
AlTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: 

Fort Calhoun Station, Unit No. 1 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-40 
NRC Docket No. 50-285 

On-Site Property Damage Insurance Certification 

10 CFR 50.54(w)(3) 

Pursuant to the applicable requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(w)(3), the Omaha Public Power 
District (OPPD) hereby certifies that the following on-site property damage and decontamination 
insurance covering the Fort Calhoun Station will be in force as of April 1, 2017. OPPD has 
Primary Property and Decontamination Insurance coverage with Nuclear Electric Insurance 
Limited (NEIL). 

Insurer 
NEIL 

Policy Numbers 
P17-087 

Type 
Primary 

No commitments to the NRC are made in this letter. 

Amount of Insurance (Limit) 
$ 1, 060,000,000 

Total: $ 1,060,000,000 

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Lisa Hough at 
(402) 636-3656. 

Respectfully, 

(?\VL--
Bradley H. Blome 
Director Licensing and Regulatory Assurance 

BHB/epm 

C: K. M. Kennedy, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV 
J. S. Kim, NRC Project Manager 
S. M. Schneider, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
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